
 
 

Important Message to Parents and Carers 
School Closure Wednesday 13th November 2019 
 
On Tuesday 12th November our heating boiler developed a fault meaning that the school is without 
heating. 
 
An engineer visited school today and was unable to fix the fault. 
 
With temperatures set to drop over night and following advice I have been given from Lancashire 
County Council I have no other option but to close the school. 
 
The Health and Safety of our pupils and staff is paramount and this is not a decision I have taken 
lightly. 
 
Engineers will be onsite tomorrow and we will be looking to be fully operational again as quickly as 
possible. 
 
The Parent Information Evening will be re arranged as soon as we are able to. 
 
Once we have further information I will let you know via text, the school website and our Facebook 
Page. 
 
Children are asked to use Oxford owl e-books to support reading  
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/ 
Class Teachers will set MyMath work for the children. 
 
Class teachers can be contacted by email which can be found on the Staff list on the website. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and support  
 
Mrs S McKeown  
Head Teacher   
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